
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th May 2024 

Message from the PE Team 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year, the Sports Hall will be used to house the summer exams series for our students. Therefore, in the 
event of inclement weather, we will not have access to the Sports Hall for the delivery of our PE and Games 
lessons.  
 
In addition to regular PE/Games kit (including a change of footwear), please ensure that your child brings a 
showerproof coat that can be worn should the weather take a turn for the worse during this summer term. 
Obviously, in the event of extreme weather, we will use an indoor space but may be limited with our practical 
offerings.  

Kind regards 

The PE Team 
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